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SEAA Member Schulz Interviewed on TV about Health Care Law 
 
SEAA member Dave Schulz of Schulz Iron Works, Inc. in Raleigh, 
NC was recently interviewed on WRAL-TV about his response to 
requirements in the Affordable Care Act and their impact on 
small business. You can read the article and see the interview at  
 
http://www.wral.com/delay-doesn-t-diminish-business-disdain-
for-health-law/12625807/. 
 
You can contact Dave Schulz at 919-981-6121 or 
dave@schulzironworks.com. 
 


